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Dear Requester, 

We appreciate the recent call with the MIC team. Following the process established in the MICI-

IIC Policy (CII/MI-1-4) and within a period of five business days after receiving your Request, we 

have analyzed the content and found that you have not yet contacted with the IDB Invest 

Management, which is a prerequisite for filing a claim with MICI. 

MICI is an instance of last resort and therefore you must first contact the IDB Invest Project Team, 

in order to give them the opportunity to respond to your concerns. To facilitate your contact with 

the Management Grievance Mechanism (MGM), here you will find the direct link: 

https://www.idbinvest.org/es/como-trabajos/plataforma-de-relacionamiento  

Now, to speed up the process, we ask that you directly contact the Project Team and the MGM 

staff at the following email addresses: 

• MGM 

mgm@iadb.org  

 

• Michelle Muhringer Shayer 

michellemu@iadb.org  

 

• Rafael Matas Trillo 

rafaelma@iadb.org  

 

• Gabriel Azevedo 

gazevedo@iadb.org  

We will also forward to this Project Team the information from the Request that you provided to 

the Mechanism. 

By this means I allow myself to notify you that with this notification we are concluding the 

administrative processing of your Request registered under the number MICI-CII-UR-2022-0186, 

since the requirement to contact Management has not yet been fulfilled. This administrative action 
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is carried out in accordance with paragraph 20 (b) of the MICI Policy (CII/MI-1-4) 

However, if Management does not give a satisfactory response within a reasonable time, 

they are able to resubmit their claim to the MICI; We only remind you that it is necessary 

to comply with the requirements that a claim must contain in order to be processed by the 

MICI, in accordance with its Policy, which we again attach to this communication. 

We are at your disposal to answer any questions or clarifications about the MICI and its process. 

Bes regards,  

https://www.iadb.org/document.cfm?id=EZSHARE-525549286-362

